Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 7.40 p.m. on Tuesday13th January 1998

Present: '

Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Sid Powell, Ernie Spray, Connie Longley, Ron Longley, and Esther
_ Carpenter, Dennis Coleman and Dave Morris.

Wilf Baker had been invited to the meeting and was present.

Apologies for Absence:
Apologies were received from Colin Sinden.

Minutes:
The Minutes of the previous meeting had been circulated and were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising:
The Minutes stated wrongly that Committee members would supply all raffle prizes and it was agreed
that Esther would provide more if necessary.

Financial Report:

The bank balance remains at £570.54. Petty cash is also the same

David Heighway has sent a cheque donation for £10.00 and a receipt has been issued to him with our

thanks. As he left the name space for us to fill in we can wait until the Dinner accounts are in before
. doing so as this may save extra journeys to the bank.

The bank and receipt books were choched and oppmved.-

Dinner Dance 1998:

Numbers are well down at the moment with only forty one actually booked, with another dozen or so
hopefuls.

The Chairman has confirmed the booking with Joy Oliver, who has arranged to get her equipment set
up in the hotel during the afternoon.

All matters are well in hand with one change from those previously agreed. Connie Longley's citation
will now be read by Ernie Spray, not Esther Carpenter.

A sub-Committee meeting to finance all details was arranged for 10.00 a.m. on January 26th at 16
Brading Close, with Wilf Baker again being invited to attend.

Dinner Dance 1998: 4 )
It was decided that the Chairman would book this with the Yelton Hotel for January 30th when he is
_ there for this year's Dinner.
Christmas Meet 1997: ‘1
A dozen people attended on this occasion and although there was a slight hiccup over the seating
initially the evening seemed to be enjoyed by all.

Christmas Meet 1998:

The date for this was fixed as Sunday December 20th and the Chairman is to make arrangements with
the Ash Tree.

Any Other Business:
There was no other business to debate.

p-to.




Next Committee Meeﬁng:

The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, March 3rd, 1998 to be held at 16 Brading
Close, Hastings at 7.30 p.m.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of
thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

The Meeting was closed at 8.50 p.m.

.......................................................

(Chairman of the Committee)



